KRISTIN BOGGS

Ohio State Representative

18" House District

77 South High Street, 10" Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215

DAVID LELAND

Ohio State Representative

22" House District

77 South High Street, 10" Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215

May 3, 2018

Special Agent in Charge Angela Byers
The Federal Bureau of Investigation
425 W Nationwide Blvd

Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Special Agent Byers,

We are writing at the direction of Franklin County Prosecutor Ron O’Brien who implied to us that as
the Special Agent in Charge of the Cincinnati Division of the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI),
you would have insight into the matter involving former Ohio Speaker Cliff Rosenberger’s sudden
resignation.

Ohioans have been left to wonder whether Mr. Rosenberger’s travel paid for by outside groups,
spending, campaign contributions, and other ethically questionable conduct has corrupted the people’s
work in the Ohio General Assembly. As such, we have been exploring every avenue possible to seek
answers to those questions.

As you know, this is the first time in Ohio history that allegations of corruption has resulted in a
Speaker’s resignation. We request that you provide us with any information regarding any ongoing or
potential investigation involving former Speaker Rosenberget’s resignation, and the illicit forces that
have been corrupting the work of the Statehouse.

The people of Ohio deserve to know the truth.

Sincerely,
A z
/ﬁ 699~
David Leland Kristin Boggs
State Representative State Representative
22" Ohio House District 18" Ohio House District

77 South High Street, Columbus, Ohio 43215
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May 3, 2018

United States Attorney Benjamin Glassman
U.S. Attorney's Office

303 Marconi Boulevard, Suite 200
Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Mr. Glassman,

We are writing at the direction of Franklin County Prosecutor Ron O’Brien who implied to us that as
the United States Attorney for the Southern District of Ohio, you would have insight into the matter
involving former Ohio Speaker Cliff Rosenberger’s sudden resignation.

Ohioans have been left to wonder whether Mr, Rosenberger’s travel paid for by outside groups,
spending, campaign contributions, and other ethically questionable conduct has corrupted the people’s
work in the Ohio General Assembly. As such, we have been exploring every avenue possible to seek
answers to those questions.

As you know, this is the first time in Ohio history that allegations of corruption has resulted in a
Speaker’s resignation. We request that you provide us with any information regarding any ongoing or
potential investigation involving former Speaker Rosenberger’s resignation, and the illicit forces that
have been corrupting the work of the Statehouse.

The people of Ohio deserve to know the truth.

Sincerely,

David Leland Kristin Boggs

State Representative State Representative
22" Ohio House District 18" Ohio House District

77 South High Street, Columbus, Ohio 43215



